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David Barthelmy

From: Weinrich Minerals, Inc. [dan@danweinrich.ccsend.com] on behalf of Weinrich Minerals, Inc. 
[danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Monday, October 11, 2010 12:02 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: New Update

You're receiving this email because of your relationship with Weinrich Minerals, Inc. Please confirm your continued interest in 
receiving email from us.  
  
You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails. 

We have updated the website with 50 new specimens.  Outstanding pieces 

from the Lloyd Tate collection, including beautiful Sweet Home rhodochrosite, 

quartz gwindels from Russia, etc.  Also a few more "teaser" specimens from 

the Wolfgang Henkel collection.   

As always, we welcome your comments and suggestions. 
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